
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Sawan Ruparel 
Intranet-Services 
 
 
3 March 2005 
 
 
Dear Sawan 
 
I would like to thank you and your colleagues for your continued support in developing 
and hosting websites for our UK clients. 
 
Blue Horizons are constantly delighted by the high level of customer service that yourself 
and your team provide.  The speed of response and reliability are second to none. 
 
We look forward to working on many more successful projects with you. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Richard White 
Director 
  


